
Mike Brinkley <mbrinkle@comcast.net> 
 
I am writing to encourage passage of HB2656. This bill will change destructive timber harvest practices 
that pollute and poison our water supply. The practice of clearcutting in watersheds causes problems 
such as sediment and warming of the water in streams and reservoirs. Subsequent applications of 
pesticides kills aquatic life and requires treatment to make the water potable. These problems will be 
addressed by HB2656. Please support this critical clean water legislation.  
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